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August 27, 2024 

 

Town of Pineville 

Attn: Ryan Spitzer, Town Manager 

P.O. Box 249 

Pineville, NC 28134 

 

Reference: Johnston Drive Realignment, “Phase 2” 

Project No: EB-5949 

 

Dear Mr. Spitzer, 

 

Sealand Contractors Corp. (Sealand) agrees to construct the Johnston Drive Realignment, EB-

5949, “Phase 2”, for the amount of $1,378,109.25.  It is understood and agreed that the quantities 

in Sealand’s proposal are estimates only and that payment shall be made at the stated unit prices 

on the actual quantities of work performed by Sealand.  Furthermore, all justifications to 

Sealand’s proposal as stated in the email sent to the Town of Pineville on August 19, 2024, shall 

be incorporated into the contract, as well as the NCDOT Standard Specifications for Roads and 

Structures. 

 

This proposal expires sixty (60) days from the date hereof, but may be accepted at any later date 

at the sole option of Sealand. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Jason Bree, Vice President 

 

Cc: Mike Bolton, Senior Project Manager 

 Joesph Bree, Jr., Vice President 

 

Accepted: 

 

Town of Pineville 

 

                                                  

 Name & Title 

 

 

By:                                                                                     

  

                                                  

        Date 

 


